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A Huge Thank You to Our Amazing PTA!
We’d like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our incredible PTA for all their hard work and dedication—especially for
their efforts at the recent Summer Fair, where they helped raise an incredible £6825.50!
Thanks to their commitment and the support of our school community, the PTA has raised a fantastic total of
£21,168.86 in the 2024/2025 school year.
We are truly grateful for everything they do to support the school—from organising events to creating fun and
memorable experiences for everyone. Thank you for your time, energy, and generosity—we appreciate you!

In the last Clore Columns of term, I would like to take this opportunity to say an enormous thank you to each and every
parent who has made this school such a special community this year. Without your constant support we would be unable
to provide the eduation and nurturing that we do so well and we are so grateful to you all. Thank you so much for the
cards and gifts, they are much appreciated. Have a wonderful summer, and we look forward to seeing you all in
September! 
 
Thank you to: 

Our drive-through and security volunteers for keeping us safe whatever the time and weather. 
Every parent who has helped out on a trip, workshop or event 
The PTA who have worked tirelessly to provide resources for our children 
The reading volunteers 
Our class parent reps  

 
Congratulations to all the children who have worked so hard to achieve their CLORE award this year.  We will be
giving their prizes and certificates out next week in school assembly.  
Reception: 
Mason, Emily, Arthur, Isaac, Bonnie J, Pearl, Noam  
Year 1: 
Ella, Savannah, Cianna, Maisie, Layla, Billie, Ellie, Ethan, Louis, Maddie, Sienna L, Talia, Jessie, Olivia, Paige, Eva, Lola,
Chase, Joshua, Fallon, Issy, Jazzy, Dexter 
Year 2: 
Zachary C, Max, Albie, Mila, Jake, Daisy, Camden, Isaac  
Year 3: 
Cody, Bailey, Nathan C, Nathan S, Hallie, Sasha, Amelia, Freddie B 
Year 4: 
Phoebe, Thursday, Annabelle Walzer, Anabelle Wolf, Matan, Noah, Abraham 
Year 5: 
Ella, Leah  
Year 6:  
James , Leo H , Sophie ,Leo S ,Raphy 
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BOOK CLUB MEETING IS ON WEDNESDAY 23  JULY RD

Congratulations to:

Carter 
Chase
Chloe

Frankie
Flora
Sam 

All Year 6 

Do you think you may be eligible for Free School Meals? Call us for support or advice or email
senco@cloreshalom.herts.sch.uk in complete confidence. 


